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CANCELLATION OF CHIEF OF THE NATIONAL GUARD BUREAU  

INSTRUCTION 1303.01A 

Reference:  CNGB 5000.01 Series, “CNGB Issuances Program” 

1.  Cancellation.  Effective immediately, Chief of the National Guard Bureau Instruction 
1303.01A, 06 August 2014, “Expedited Transfer, Reassignment, or Removal of National 
Guard Members Due to an Unrestricted Report of Sexual Assault,” validity extended to 
01 July 2020, is cancelled in accordance with the reference. 

2.  Justification.  The material in this instruction is no longer current and is addressed in 
Chief of the National Guard Instruction 1300.01, 26 June 2020, “National Guard Sexual 
Assault Prevention and Response Program” and the Chief of the National Guard 
Manual 1300.04, 02 September 2020, “National Guard Expedited Transfer Program for 
Members with Unrestricted Reports of Sexual Assault.” 

3.  Releasability.  This cancellation notice is approved for public release. 

4.  Point of Contact.  The point of contact for this action is Lieutenant Colonel Dena 
Lentz; NGB-J1-SAPR; 703-607-1183. 
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